
LSUS NOTES 
Praying for You! 

 
Please pray for these students/staff: 

Skylar Starks  Paingthu Hein 
Cash Conner   Cataleya Book 
Hazel Payton   Theron Smith 
LeShon Ackles  Jakayla Bell 
Jayland Davis  Taria Webb-Arnold 
_____________________________________________________ 

Meet the JOY Group! 
JOY stands for Jesus, Others, and Yourself Last. During the week, 6th-8th graders have 

the opportunities to serve around the school. Changing the sign is one of them! Other 

tasks may include: setting up for all school devotions and chapel in the gym, wiping 

down tables after breakfast, preparing and handing out chapel offering envelopes, 

collecting paper recycling, etc.  

Service opportunities are a great way for students to serve and show Jesus’ love to 

others around them. Thanks to all who help so willingly and JOYfully! 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Encouragement Found in Scriptures:  
Trust in the Lord with all your heart, and do not lean on your 

own understanding. In all your ways acknowledge him, and 

he will make straight your paths. — Proverbs 3:5-6 

HELP WANTED! 

We are in immediate need of an after-school caregiver for our Extended 

Care program. Hours would be after school at 3pm - 6pm for kindergarten 

through 8thgrade when school is session (Tuesdays 2pm-6pm). Tasks 

include: Maintaining an environment for homework and quiet activities. 

Also provide after school snacks.  

We are also in need of a Kitchen Assistant to help prepare and serve 

kindergarten through 8th-grade students. Also, help with cleaning after 

food service. Hours would be from 11am – 1pm. 

If interested in any way, please contact the office at: 744-0459. 

Meet Our Counselor 

We are blessed to have Raphael Bosley 

(also known as Mr. B) as a resource here 

at LSUS. He is a counselor here at LSUS 

and Cross Connections Counseling.  

He has a passion for advocacy, serving, 

and empowering the underserved and 

underrepresented populations of my 

community.  He brings over 7 years of 

experience working with various 

populations, including but not limited to: 

homeless individuals, juveniles, adult offenders, at-risk youth populations, 

and individuals with mental illnesses. 

He operates with an optimistic perspective. He believes despite the 

darkness there is in any situation or individual- GOOD CAN BE discovered 

and used as a tool of motivation to rebuild, reorganize, and rebrand. He 

has dedicated his self to helping others grow personally, professionally, 

and spiritually, in hopes that a ripple effect will start of individuals 

committing to doing the work it takes to be a better version of themselves. 

Outside of the counseling office he enjoy spending time with his wife and 

their two beautiful children. He is also a member of the American 

Counseling Association and an associate minister at Greater Progressive 

Baptist Church.  

Eighth-graders, Michael Warnsley and Daveon 

Surry, are seen here changing our school sign with 

this year's theme!   

Seventh-graders, Aiden 

Slattery and Jayland Davis, 

collected recycling from the 

classrooms and the office.  

Keep up the great work! 


